
       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 

Tel: 01928 711643   email: admin@ob-ac.co.uk 
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Ref: KES/MSH 
 
19th December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As the end of term approaches, I wanted to provide some key information to you: 
 
School will close at 12.15pm on Wednesday 21st December. Those who are entitled to a school meal will be 
able to collect lunch before they leave. 
 
Free school meal vouchers will again be issued for the Christmas period. Please check your emails for these 
vouchers. 
 
We still have available in school a number of coats, blankets and school uniform should you need any support.  
Please drop into school before 21st December and ask for Mrs Crane.   
 
I would like to raise the issue of parking, both before and after school, following some complaints from 
parents. Can I ask that you park considerately. Please do not park on the pavement or double yellow lines 
when dropping off or collecting your child. Students are having to walk on the road to get past which puts 
them at risk. 
 
The advice sheet regarding Strep A and signs to look out for is again attached to this letter so that you can be 
as vigilant as possible over the holidays.   
 
Finally, I hope that you have a happy and peaceful Christmas and look forward to welcoming all students 
back to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023 at 8.30am.   
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal 
 
 
 


